
Fragile Nations and the
 Minnesota Connection

Join us for an in-depth look at fragile nations, peace  
building efforts, and their local impact on Minnesota com-
munities. Everyone is welcome to attend this free event!

Tuesday, March 19, 2013 from 7:00- 8:30 p.m. 
Saint Mary’s University Center, Twin Cities Campus 
2540 Park Avenue, Minneapolis 
Admission Free

More info at www.smumn.edu/fragilenations

This event is made possible by the Pulitzer Center on Crisis Reporting, the Under-Told Stories Project  
as seen on the PBS NewsHour, and sponsored by the Hendrickson Instutute for Ethical Leadership at  
Saint Mary’s University of Minnesota.
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